LAW OFFICE
of

J. JEFFERSON OVERBY

PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION
P.O. BOX 126

KEY WEST, FLORIDA 33041-0126

Telephone (305) 296-7560 Facsimile (305) 296-6207

February 16, 2012
City of Key West
Key West, FL. 33040
RE: Resolution 10-082, City’s Exercise of Option to Renew
To Whom it May Concern:
Two years ago, the City entered into the above resolution to hire my firm to conduct Special
Magistrate Hearings for Code Compliance. I thank you for notifying me that you wish to exercise
your right to extend the agreement for one additional year.
Tt has been brought to my attention that many ¢ity employees received a 2% COLA increase this
budget year. I would respectfully request that the city also provide me with a raise in, at least,
that amount for the new contract year, starting March 1, 2012,

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me

Thanking you in advance for your consideration of this request, and for extending my contract, I
remain,

Very truly yours,

7 Jédlerson Ov}/



Debbie Millett-Fowley

From: _ jeffoverby

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2012 %43 PM
To: Debbie Millett-Fowley

Subject: Re: COLA letter

Debbie, could you please request that the contract start date is Feb 28, instead of the March 1 T put in my letter

to you?
thanks, Jeff Overby

On Feb 16, 2012, at 2:07:03 PM, "Debbie Millett-Fowley" <d1ni11ett@kevwestcitv.com> wrote:

From: "Debbie Millett-Fowley" <dmillett@keywestcity.com>

Subject: COLA letter
Bate: February 16, 2012 2:07:03 PM EST

To: JeffOverby@aol.com

Hi Jeff, Would you send me a note to change the contract start date to February 29th. Your contract ends on
February 28th.




